
 
 
 
 
 

Dear 2017 Graduate and Parents: 
 
Enclosed you will find important information about this year’s graduation ceremony.  It is 
important that both graduates and their families be familiar with the information contained 
within this mailing. 
 
An event of this magnitude requires a great deal of teamwork, cooperation, and patience.  
It is the responsibility of each graduate to ensure that this event is dignified and a ceremony 
of which we can be proud. 
 
Please check the schedule of events leading up to the graduation ceremony.  The ceremony 
is on Wednesday, May 31st, at 7:30 p.m. at John Wrenn Stadium.  It is very important 
that each graduate attend the scheduled meetings and practices.  Should a conflict arise, 
the graduate and his parents must contact my office as soon as possible.  Failure to attend 
meetings and practices may result in the graduate being excluded from the graduation 
ceremony.  Please note:  in the event of inclement weather, the ceremony would be 
moved into the auditorium and each graduate would be allowed two guests.   
 
This event will be well attended, and we recommend that you and your party arrive early. 
Refreshments will be sold. The parking lot on the east side of the school has been 
designated handicap parking.  Should you, or a family member, need shuttle service to the 
football field please contact Mrs. Burk’s office for assistance at 480-224-2823.  Parking with 
shuttle service will be provided to guests at Weingberg Elementary School and Gilbert 
Soccer Complex to help with graduation parking.  Look for specifics on the website after 
May 1st.  
 
If you have any questions regarding this year’s ceremony, please contact me at any time. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Joe Greene 
Assistant Principal-Curriculum 
Perry High School 
480-224-2833 
greene.joe@cusd80.com 
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